
 

19th May   2021  

  

Dear Parent,  

Greetings!   

As the summer vacation approaches, an interaction with your ward’s class teacher 

has been organised for Saturday, 22nd May 2021.  

The time slot has been uploaded on the parent portal under the icon ‘Personal Diary’ 

– General Observation.  

Kindly be ready to receive the class teacher’s call (a regular phone call) during the 

stated time.   

If you wish to speak to a specific subject teacher, please let the class teacher know. 

She will arrange a call at a time suitable to both you and the teacher.  

If, for any reason you are not able to attend the call on Saturday, you are requested 

to reach out to the class teacher on Monday, 24th May 2021 between 10 AM to   

12 Noon only.  

Looking forward to your support and cooperation.  

  

Stay home & stay safe.     

  

Best Regards  

  

Nitu Channan  

  

Head of School  


